
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  November 6, 2023 
 
To:  Priests, deacons and parish business managers 
 
From: Ashley Morris, director of Black Catholic affairs, Office of  
   Intercultural Ministries 
 
Re:  Save the Date: 2024 MLK Jr. Weekend Celebration 
 

           
 
The Office of Intercultural Ministries is proud to lead the archdiocesan effort in 
celebrating with sisters and brothers of the larger faith community in 
commemorating the life and legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr., in January 
2024. 
 
In particular, we invite you to save the date for the 2024 Martin Luther King, 
Jr. Weekend Celebration! Join us for our Eucharistic celebration on Saturday, 
January 13, at 1 p.m. at the Basilica of the Sacred Heart of Jesus (353 
Peachtree St NE, Atlanta, 30308). Also, join us for our Youth celebration on 
Sunday, January 14, at 3 p.m. at Saint John the Evangelist Catholic 
School (240 Arnold St, Hapeville, 30354).  
 
Please place this announcement in your parish bulletins and communications 
with parishioners. You may also distribute the attached flyer within your 
communities. 
 
Please also contact me via email at amorris@archatl.com with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
God bless and thank you very much! 
 

https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/mlk2024_flyer.pdf
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